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December 12, 2003

Mr. Roger Briggs

Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, Ca. 93401

Re: Kelegian Property, Santa Margarita

Dear Roger:

This is in response to your letter dated November 26, 2003, requesting information
relating to the intended agricultural use of this property. There is currently a cattle
grazing lease in place and approximately 40 head of cattle are on the ranch. The lessee
installed significant fencing to support this operation.

Thank you for this opportunity to respond to your concemns. Please contact us if you
have any questions.

Sincerely;
eda - design professionals

Jeffrey J. Emrick, P.E., AIA
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